
Dear colleagues and sponsors 

 

Thank you for taking part in XII Conference of Serbian Biochemical Society.  

We had three days of the state-of-the-art biochemistry with 23 lectures and 69 posters. The Conference 

was attended by over one hundred scientists from more than 10 countries. We were supported by the 

Ministry of Science, Technological Development and Innovation, ANSO Project 'PRESSION', Faculty of 

Chemistry, Serbian Academy of Science and Arts, Institute for Biological Research 'Siniša Stanković', 

Institute for Multidisciplinary Research, as well as by our commercial partners - Analysis, Kefo, and 

RTC.  

This was not only an important international scientific conference, it was a rehearsal for the challenges 

that we will face in the future, including the maintenance of the international profile of the conference and 

the organization of large FEBS-supported meetings in Serbia. 

See you next year, and please keep on with the good work in elucidating the secrets of life and forming 

the next generation of researchers.  

 

Ivan Spasojevic 

Chair of the Organizing Committee   

  


